
  

 

This weeké  

Weõve had another lovely week.  We had our visit to St 

Gregoryõs Church.  All the children coped really well this 

visit and enjoyed looking around the church.  We were proud 

of each and every one of them.  

We have been starting to learn about our families and what 

we looked like as babies.  Thank you for all the photographs 

that have been sent 

in.  These will be 

really helpful for 

next weekõs work and 

learning.  
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These are some photos from last weekõs pamper afternoon.  

 

 


